
 

Dear Parents,  

Your Tri-M student will be performing/participating in Tri-M events during the school year.  

Some of these events will be held off the campus of Grafton High School.  Students will receive 

Tri-M specific hours for these events.  This permission slip will allow your student to participate 

in off-campus events and will allow students to ride with Chorus/Band Parents, drive to events, 

and/or be a rider in another student’s vehicle.  These performances will be held outside of the 

normal GHS school day. Please sign any or all that apply.  If you have any questions, please 

contact me at tri-m@graftonband.com. Thanks for your responses,  

Shannon Stark 

Tri-M Parent Advisor 

 

 _________________ (please print student name) has my permission to 

perform/participate in Tri-M performances/activities outside of school and: 

___ be transported to these events with Chorus/Band Parents.   

___ drive self to these events. 

___ be transported to these events by another student. 

___ my student can transport additional student(s).  How many?______ 

 

Parent Name ____________________  Parent Signature _____________________ 

Parent Cell Phone _________________  Parent E-Mail ______________________ 

 

Note:  We will assume that student(s) are abiding by the Virginia Teen driving laws. 

Note: If you want to restrict which other students may drive your student(s), we will assume that 

you have had that discussion with your student(s) at home and that they will abide by your 

wishes. 
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